
Notice of Intent to hold a Public Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Hollywood Commission will consider the implementation of 
a new Community Shuttle Program at their regularly scheduled Commission Meeting on 
Wednesday November 2, 2022 at 1:00 p.m, in Room 219 at Hollywood City Hall, 2600 Hollywood 
Boulevard, Hollywood, Florida 33020. 
 
The item will address the introduction of a new City of Hollywood Fixed Route Community Shuttle 
Program in partnership with Broward County Transit Division.   The proposed Community Shuttle 
Program will be funded by Broward County and provided at no cost to the Community.  The 
proposed service will operate 7 days per week for approximately 8-10 hours per day. The 
proposed routes the Community Shuttle Program will cover are as follows:  
 

1. East Central route between City Hall and Margaritaville Hollywood Beach Resort 
2. The A1A Corridor between Hollywood North Beach Park and the Walmart Supercenter, 

located on East Hallandale Beach Boulevard 
3. Southeast Loop between City Hall, Young Circle, Jefferson Park and the Big Easy Casino.  

 
The live broadcast can be viewed on Comcast Channel 78 and ATT U-Verse Channel 99 and 
viewed online at: https://hollywoodfl.org/146/Watch-Commission-Meetings. For those individuals 
who may not have access to view the meeting by any of the virtual means provided above, the 
City will provide access to the Commission Chambers referenced above. Interested parties may 
appear at the aforesaid time and place and be heard with respect to the proposed Community 
Shuttle Program. 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons with disabilities that require 
reasonable accommodation to participate in City programs and/or services may call the Division 
of Engineering/Transportation & Mobility, Azita Behmardi, ADA Coordinator/City Engineer, five 
business days in advance at 954-921-3251 (voice) or email: abehmardi@hollywoodfl.org.  For 
hearing and speech impaired individuals please call 800-955-8771 (V-TDD).   
 
Written comments can be sent to Patricia Cerny at City of Hollywood, P.O. Box 229045, 
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 or via email at PCERNY@hollywoodfl.org.  
 
Dated this 20th day of October, 2022 
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